
 

 

Headteacher: Ms Lisa Taylor 

   Thursday 16th January 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
There are a lot of events and experiences for Year 6 this year and so we wanted to share a few 
updates with you regarding some of these.  
At present, the end of year celebration dates are outlined below. We will send more details 
regarding these nearer the time. As they are a long way off there is also the possibility that these 
may change. 
 
End of Year Celebration Dates 
Production Performance 1 – Wednesday 16th July (9:30am – 11:00am) 
Production Performance 2 – Thursday 17th July (5:00pm-6:30pm) 
Prom – Tuesday 22nd July (5:00pm-7:00pm) 
Leavers’ Service – Wednesday 23rd July (09:15am-10:30am approx.) 
Shirt Signing – Wednesday 23rd July (following Leavers’ Service) 
 
Leavers’ Hoodies 
Mrs Mitchell has organised the Leavers’ Hoodies for Year 6. Both classes came together this week 
and we used pupil voice for the designs. They voted on the colours too. An online shop has been 
created and there is a deadline date for payment. The PTA have generously subsidised the cost of 
the hoodies so that they are only £10 per child. A separate letter will follow, with instructions on how 
to order. Once all orders are placed, only then can the manufacturing begin. It is anticipated that 
they will arrive in March 2025. 
 
Kingswood Residential 
I have spoken to Kingswood and followed up any questions that the children have asked as well as 
a parent/carer question that we received. I will send out an email with more details such as a kit 
list soon. There will also be an information evening prior to the trip for both parents/carers and 
children. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to ask. 
 
St. Andrews Lakes 
On Friday 16th May, the children will be going to St. Andrews Lakes to experience the Aqua Park. This 
was voted for, by the children. The letter for this will follow shortly. It is the Friday of SATs week so is 
a fantastic opportunity for the children to have fun after all their hard work beforehand.  
 



 

 

Headteacher: Ms Lisa Taylor 

Website 
Can I please remind you that on the school website, we do publish information regarding Year 6 on 
both Alpaca and Kookaburra class pages: Our Class Pages at Halling Primary School There are 
signposts to maths support, key websites and an article regarding the KS2 SATs, this May. We will 
attach this letter and any other important letters that are to follow throughout the year. 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of the Year 6 teaching 
team. 
 
 
Many thanks,   
 
Mr Dan Harrison 
Year 6 Teacher and Senior Leader 

https://www.halling.medway.sch.uk/our-classes/

